
The Family Guide to Dyslexia Discussion Cards – 
Secondary  

 
 

Print. Cut up. Play. Talk. 
 
 
 

Does dyslexia affect 
exam options? 

Do you find it easy to 
adapt to change? 

Which teachers expect 
you to do well in their 
subject? 
 

Do you worry about 
school work? 
 

Do you write notes in the 
margins of text books 

Are you good at meeting 
deadlines? 

What is your best 
subject? 
 

Do you use a 
spellchecker?  
 

Independent thinker or 
team player? 

Does the text jump up 
and down or trickle off the 
page? 
 

Do you find you get very 
tired when you do a lot of 
reading and writing? 

Would dyslexia make it 
hard for someone to learn 
how to drive? 
 

Should job applicants tell 
an employer that they 
have dyslexia? 

Do you correct your work 
as you go along or proof 
read at the end? 
 

On a scale of 1 low – 5 
high, how tidy are you? 
 

What three words 
describe you best? 

What are your plans for 
when you leave school? 
 

What do you do when you 
cannot write fast enough? 
 

How do you cope with 
exam pressure? 

Have you turned down an 
opportunity because of 
dyslexia? 

Do you think dyslexia is 
as much of a problem for 
adults as children? 
 

Are you a good time 
keeper 

When was the last time 
you tried something new 
and frightened yourself? 
 

When things don't go well 
are you more likely to feel 
angry or sad? 

What was the most 
creative thing you have 
ever done? 

How do you revise for 
exams? 

If you were starting a 
business, what would it 
be?  
 

Is it better to do 
homework straight after 
school or leave it till later 
in the evening? 
 

What qualities do you 
most admire in other 
people?  
 

Exam boards offer special 
arrangements for 
candidates with dyslexia. 
What do you know about 
these? 
 

 


